
   

    
 

Date:   Wednesday, March 24, 2021 

Topic:  Update to parents, guardians, and staff 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Meeting for Parents, Guardians, and Staff: 

 With spring break coming up, our next biweekly meeting for parents, guardians, and staff will 
be Tuesday, April 13, 2021. 

Topic: Meeting for parents, guardians, and staff 
Time: Apr 13, 2021 @ 6:00 PM  
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/94817644048?pwd=YWtGc0pPZVFNTWhtdEdXdmMyM0c1QT09 
Meeting ID: 948 1764 4048 
Passcode: 619779 
 

Manitoba Education Announcement: 
 Yesterday evening, the division addressed the recent Manitoba education announcement in 

a public meeting.  A copy of the PowerPoint from the meeting is available at 
https://tinyurl.com/march23presentation 

 
Return to Play: 

 It is likely that Restricted Level Orange for schools will continue until the end of the school 
year. Given this fact, the Board of Trustees is considering allowing some limited return to 
play of sports and extracurricular. They will decide this at their April 8 meeting. 

 
Travel Restrictions during Spring Break: 

 The Province has released the following advisory regarding spring break travel. 
 
Manitoba Education has received a number of inquiries regarding travel during spring break for 
school division and school staff. 
  
Critical services workers are not exempt from provincial 14-day self-isolation requirements if they 
travel for leisure purposes. The current provincial Public Health Orders provide an exemption from 
the self-isolation requirements to allow critical services workers to travel and provide critical 
services (i.e., travel that is related to their critical worker duties). 
  
For information on travel and the self-isolation requirements, please review the following 
information https://www.gov.mb.ca/covid19/restartmb/prs/orders/index.html#travel-self-isolation. 
  
For information on travel to cottages or second properties, please see the following 
guidelines https://www.gov.mb.ca/covid19/restartmb/prs/orders/index.html#travel-cottages. 
  
To review the current public health orders, please visit the following link: 2-col Regulation template 
(gov.mb.ca) 
  
Additionally, the Government of Canada continues to advise all Canadians to avoid non-essential 
travel until further notice. 
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